








Ed Buckbee
Translation
What’s that? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation



Ed Buckbee
Translation
Alright, let’s do that. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.H.
Yes, I am. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
even if expansion ratio of nozzle is higher in S-IV B ?? B

W.H. – Yes, I am. B



Ed Buckbee
Translation
K.H.
Request explanation in next notes. B





Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H. 
Wherever that is! B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H. 
Looks like a second standby-unit would be a sound investment!
(Suggest you take it up with [Dave] Newby) B



Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H. 
Will do. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
I did.

Ed Buckbee
Translation
We need enough for LMSD [Lockheed Missiles and Space Division] contract.

Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H. 
Please keep me posted. B



Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H.K. 
Request details (next notes). B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H.K. 
Before I make any move, I want to be convinced that Orion is a good bet. So far, I accept the Isp quoted, but have my doubts as to its soundness as an engineering concept. For example, how to develop it if Orion people sell us! No small scale tests, you have to build the full-fledged monster as your first step!!? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Maybe you want to lay on a good briefing for me.



Ed Buckbee
Translation
Jim Bramlet/Matt Urlaub
What’s going on here?? If Boeing keeps operating like this, we’ll be broke in no time! B



Ed Buckbee
Translation
Here we go! 

Ed Buckbee
Translation
O.L. 
Yes, request briefing. 

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Agree B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Sorry, I’ll be on the West Coast that day (as Bonnie has known for several weeks) B



H.M. – Request a copy for me. B



Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.M. 
Unknown to me! Who told you that? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Please see me on this B 

Ed Buckbee
Translation
I thought you had the decision! What exactly are you waiting for?? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.Maus 
request your comment. B












Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.G. 
I’ll see them first week of December. Please keep me posted. B





What a word! B

K.D. – Don’t understand what you mean by that. B





H.G. – I’ll see them first week of December . please keep me posted. B





Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.H. 
Not acceptable. Please keep me posted. B





Ed Buckbee
Translation
K.H. [Karl Heimburg] 
Is that turn-key concept the stumbling block? Suggest you ask Bonnie for copy of my letter to Brainerd Holmes re: turn- key problem. It would appear that some of that C of F revenue could be taken out of R&D. We can’t go on slipping. Please suggest what approach we should take. B







H.H.K. – Only day I’d be available. Yes, please lay on with Bonnie. B



Mac – How about that asterisk? B



Ed Buckbee
Translation
O.L. 
Did we make any heading with respect to better machine tools out of industrial reserve? (Reference my recent letter to Brainerd Holmes). B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
So do I. B 

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Mr. Dannenberg said this 60 day extension was approved today by HQ (phone call from them) [initialed by Bonnie Holmes] 11/13/62



Ed Buckbee
Translation
Suggest you include some of the underlying principles and methods. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.M 
Short notice! Both Rees and I plan to be at Canaveral. Suggest you postpone that visit. 


Ed Buckbee
Translation
RUSH



Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.M. 
I think this is indeed one of our most pressing problems. B






Ed Buckbee
Translation
E.S. 
Suggestions? I think this will work only as long as tasks are occasionally Saturn-related. B



Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.W. 
Suggest we have a discussion on this subject following a more detailed briefing on that DoD program. B













Ed Buckbee
Translation
AERO
Congrats for a job well done to Messrs. Vaughn and Scoggins!
(Isn’t it Vaughan rather then Vaughn?) 

[Von Braun continues to correct spelling of misspelled names by lab directors]



















Ed Buckbee
Translation
So do I. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.M. 
Necessary and advisable? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Hope we get early warning on this. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Bonnie 
I have it listed 13/14 Dec in Huntsville. 12 Dec collides with S-IV B review which I must attend. Please eliminate confliction by moving 1 of the 2 meetings. B



Bonnie – I’d like to visit these tests. Please set up Mrazek and Thayer P&VE. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
H. Koelle 
For information. B















H.G. – Preferably prior to Brainard Holmes’ visit. Or at least prior to the next Management Council. B



Eberhard – Please look into this. B



H.W. – Please keep me posted on developments. B



Bill Fortune – How about a visit, well armed with material to Ullmer,-maybe jointly with Shephard I guess Holmes has talked to him in the meantime. ( Maybe you’ll want to drop in on him first)



















E.S. – Orbit to orbit. Ok with me. B



H.H. Koelle – For your info. B

I’ll attend F-1 briefing on 12/4. B




